
From: Fava, Andrea <afava@amazon.com> 
Sent: Wednesday, March 06, 2019 8:38 AM EST 
To: Katie Cristol <kcristol@arlingtonva.us> 
Subject: Update on meeting with trade unions 

Dear Katie,

 

I wanted to let you know that we’ve now scheduled a follow-up meeting for this Friday to dive deeper with representatives from the

building trades, including Stephen. We’ll continue to keep you updated on those discussions.

 

Very best,

 

Andrea

 

 
Andrea Fava  Public Policy Director | Amazon
afava@amazon.com | T 202.442.2952 | M 202.580.9510
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